
Let UL audit your facility to the 
requirements of ANSI/EASA AR100

The Electrical Apparatus Service Association, or EASA, has 
developed an international accreditation program for service 
centers based on the sources of these good practices known 
as the ANSI/EASA AR100: Recommended Practice for the 
Repair of Rotating Electrical Apparatus. 

The intent of this accreditation program is to evaluate service 
centers for evidence of compliance to assure that they are 
using prescribed good practices to maintain motor efficiency 
and reliability during repairs of electric motors. The program 
accomplishes this by use of sanctioned auditors like UL. 

Our EASA Accreditation provides stakeholders with the 
confidence that their service centers are operating at 
maximum efficiency and compliance. In our 125-year 
history, we’ve learned that the safety and reliability of our 
independent, third-party inspections are of the utmost 
importance to your clients, coworkers and board members.

Why UL should be your EASA-sanctioned 
auditor

UL empowers trust by leveraging a global network of 
technical experts and our trusted brand to deliver auditing 
services that enable motor rebuilders to gain industry 
acceptance, demonstrate compliance and mitigate risk. The 
easiest way to verify that your company complies with the 
EASA Accreditation Program is to utilize the experience of UL 
Auditors.

Benefits include:

• Quick Turnaround Time – Our vast network of 
knowledgeable Field Engineers will allow you to schedule 
audits at your convenience.

• Affordable Fee Structure – Fees quoted include all travel 
and expenses. No surprise charges. No travel fees. 

• Skilled Auditors – UL’s Field Engineers perform audits 
and inspections across a spectrum of industries. We will 
assist you in ensuring your company meets all ANSI/EASA 
AR100 requirements.
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For more information, please visit UL.com or contact us by email at 
bradley.knolhoff@ul.com or by phone at 618-531-3892.
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